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02 December 2022


	 
Our reference: FOI 1122
	 


I write in response to the above-referenced Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request submitted on 07 November 2022. The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner OPCC) for Thames Valley has now considered this request, which for clarity, has been repeated below:
	Request

Hi Team
Please disclose the total cost of running misconduct hearings from the earliest date in 2021 to the latest date available in 2022, depending on when your last report was ran. Please include independent chair costs, any external legal costs and hearing venues if you used third party buildings rather than your own, or Police buildings. I have made separate FOI to the Force for their costs that you don't hold.
If the information isn't available please state in your letter.
[bookmark: _GoBack]

	Response

The OPCC can confirm that there is information held in relation to your request.

Answer = £88,959
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